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NAME OF COMMITTEE (In Full) FEC IDENTIFICATION NUMBER
THE PEOPLE'S LOBBY 00015868

Mailing Address PO BOX 15123

City State  ZIP Code
CHICAGO IL 60615

The People?s Lobby
PO Box 15123
Chicago, IL 60615

Federal Election Commission
1050 First Street, NE
Washington, DC 20463

RE: C90015868
To whom it may concern:

This responds to the request for additional information dated May 05, 2021 (RFAI) regarding the 2020 April Quarterly
Report for The People?s Lobby (TPL). We have amended and filed the above-referenced report based on the information we
have available.

TPL only recently became aware of this RFAI. The staff person responsible for operations and compliance work left the
organization at the beginning of the year. Upon assuming this role, | was unaware of the RFAI until FEC Analyst Michael
Dobi emailed our general inbox on Monday, August 9, 2021. | promptly reached out to Mr. Dobi and began working to
resolve and respond to the issues outlined in the letter. In response to the questions presented:

1. The amended Form 5 lists all contributors to TPL who made contributions in excess of $200 in the aggregate as

required pursuant to the Federal Election Commission?s guidance. The previous report preparer had an apparent
misunderstanding that only contributions given for the express purpose of furthering our independent expenditure work
need to be reported. Consistent with this understanding, as shown on the amended report, no contributions were earmarked
for federal independent expenditures.

2. TPL makes every effort to timely file the 24/48 hour reports. It appears that some of the reports during this quarter
may have been filed late and TPL has undertaken steps to improve its compliance procedures.

3. Expenditures previously included in either 24 or 48-hour reports are now included on the amended Quarterly Report.

4. TPL has reviewed the list of expenditures provided with the RFAI and it appears that certain TPL independent
expenditures should have been, but were not, reported on 24-hour reports. TPL has made changes to its staff and improved
its compliance procedures to avoid a recurrence of this issue in the future.

TPL is taking several steps to strengthen its reporting and compliance procedures. | have recently joined the
organization as Finance and Compliance Coordinator, leading the compliance program. We are currently developing a
compliance guide and staff will be attending training offered by the FEC.

Sincerely,
Bryce Trzebiatowski

Finance and Compliance Coordinator
The People?s Lobby
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